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Qanadian Embassy Ambassade dn anada

Washington, February 3, 1995

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to your Note, dated February 3 1995, the text of which
reads as follow:

(See the Note from the United States of America of February 3, 1995)

I have the honour to inform you that the proposals contained in the above note are
acceptable to the Government of Canada and to confirm that that Note and the present note
in reply, which is equally authentic in English and French, shall constitute an interim
agreement between our two Governments for the conservation of salmon stocks originating
from the Yukon River in Canada.

Please accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Y=

Raymond A. J. Chrétien
Ambassador of Canada

The Honourable Warren M. Christopher,
Secretary of State of the
United States of America,

Washington



